
 
 

NOTICE OF CITY OF DECATUR 

PERSONNEL BOARD MEETING  
 

 

The regular City of Decatur Personnel Board meeting 

scheduled for 8:30am, Thursday, May 22, 2025 has been 

cancelled.  

 

The next scheduled meeting for the Personnel Board for the 

City of Decatur, Alabama will be held on Thursday, June 26, 

2025 at 8:30 a.m. Fort Decatur Recreational Center, 610 4th 

Avenue S.E., Decatur, Alabama. 

 

 

 

            May 19, 2025 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Noticed posted on May 19, 2025 


